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I oppose HB 2025 because Oregon needs to spend  time and energy using our tax 

dollars wisely instead of just increasing taxes. I do not trust the State to be using my 

money wisely. There is so much waste. Oregonians cannot afford to pay more in 

taxes. If these tax increases go through, it will only compound problems of food and 

shelter insecurity for citizens in our state.  


